Autistic Adults Needed!

for an international research study on auditory experience
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Research shows that many Autistic people are sensitive to sound
and this can impact our lives in good and bad ways.
This Autistic-led research is interested in knowing

about how you experience sounds in everyday life.

We want your input!

You can take part in this survey if you identify as Autistic
(self-identifying or diagnosed) and are 18 years or over.
People from any country are welcome to participate.

You can choose to have someone help you to complete this survey.

El’/: What do | have to do?

Complete an online survey

|

The survey includes tick-box questions and listening with headphones
It will take 25-45 minutes and can be completed in multiple sittings.

Take the survey!

Scan the QR code or follow the link:

https://redcap.link/autismauditoryi

for questions or to find our more

including accessibility options
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